The City of Pelham

MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING

June 1, 2022 — 1:00 p.m. — Council Chambers
PRESENT:

Council Member Bennett Adams Interim City Manager, Christian Drake
City Clerk, Lisa Austin

Interim City Manager Christian Drake stated that the purpose of the Public Hearing was the
FY23 Budget. At this meeting, the Mayor and Council will receive both written and oral
comments about the Annual Operating and Capital Budget for the City of Pelham. The FY23
recommended budget will be available for public inspection during the regular office hours.
The Mayor and Council of the City of Pelham are scheduled to adopt the FY23 Budget at their
regular ;neeting on June 16, 2022.

No one from the public attended the meeting.

The meeting was closed at 1:07P.M.
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